Rt. 1
Kimberly,Idako
April 24,1966

Dr. Jose L. Lorenzo ;
Departimento de Prehistoria
Moneda 14

Mexico City, 1, D F.

Dear Dr. Lorenzo:

BRoth my wife and I want to thank you for your hospitality
during our brief visit to Mexico. You are to becomplimented

for the enthusiasm you have instilled in your students and the
wonderful fields you have projected for them, After your traine-
ing they will have a profession that will be a joy rather than

a drudgery, and such people will go far in making contributions
to science.

I'do hope your knee has fully recovered and that surgery will
not be necessary.

After we saw you, we visited the National Museum and were so

grateful to have seen some of the actual material from Mexico.
Otto Schondube permitted us to visit the warehouse of material
in the basement and I saw great ceremonials of exquisite work-

manship and many styles of. stoneworking techniques., The hospitality

of the Mexican people is most rewarding and I am so sorry that
Francois could not have been there with us to enjoy the gity and
people as we did.

"e do hope that in the future you can visit Idaho and permit us

to repay you with equal hospitality.  If there is anything I can
do for you or send you to help in any way with the students, please
let me know,

We will be attending the meeting in Reno on the 5th of Ma'y and will
be hoping that you, too, will be there, Will be sending you some
publications as soon as they are off the press.

Twank you again and please give my regards to Senors ¥King. Cook,
Montes and Villasenor. I enjoyed my visit with them very much.

Sincerely,

Don E,Crabtree
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